
 

Blessed Virgin Mary Queen of Peace 

YOUTH BULLETIN 
For the month of February, 2020 

CONTACT US:     Phone 570-226-2955       FAX:  570-226-6771       Email:  ffdirector@queenofpeacehawley.com       Website:  queenofpeacehawley.com 
Closing policy:  The faith formation office will follow Wallenpaupack School District policies.  If Wallenpaupack closes for any reason  or after school 

activities are cancelled, faith formation classes will be cancelled as well.  For Sunday classes, please listen to WDNH radio station 95.3. 

Youth Group Happenings: 

Saturday, February 8 at 4:30 in 

the parish hall, we will be 

packaging soup to sell after the 

5:30 pm and Sunday Masses. 
 

Sunday, February 9 at  8:30 am:  Sell soup after 

8:00 am Mass. 

11:30:  Youth group meeting in parish center.    

12:30:  Sell soup after 11:30 am Mass. 

12:45:  Parent pick-up. 

Candlemas Day is Sunday, February 2. 

The Church celebrates the memory of 

the Lord’s Presentation in the temple 

with the blessing of candles.  Candles 

will be available after all Masses at 

both Queen of Peace & St. Veronica 

the weekend of February 1 & 2. Please 

take a candle (while supplies last) for a special 

occasion. There is no charge for the candles but 

there will be a basket for donations.  

FEAST OF ST. BLAISE, February 3rd.  

We remember Saint Blaise on this 

day by the Blessing of the Throats. 

Two candles are blessed, held 

slightly open, and pressed against 

the throat as the blessing is said. 

Throats will be blessed at Queen 

of Peace & St. Veronica after 

Masses on February 1 & 2.  

In observance of President’s Day, 

there will be NO CLASSES on Sun-

day, February 16 and church of-

fices will be closed on Monday, 

February 17.  Enjoy the long 

weekend! 

During February, students in 

3rd grade will receive a 

tour of the church and an 

int roduct ion to the 

important job of altar 

serving. Students will bring 

home information and are 

encouraged to call the 

rectory at 570-226-3183 if 

they are interested in this 

exciting ministry.  

Who doesn’t love a delicious 

bowl of homemade soup?  

Our youth group will be 

selling pints of homemade 

soup  after Masses on the 

weekend of February 8 & 9. 

Please support our parish 

youth ministry! 

Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, 

February 26th.  Please see parish 

b u l l e t i n  o r  w e b s i t e :  

queenofpeacehawley.com for 

Mass schedule. 


